
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 11/23/2021 9:08:25 PM

First name: Deborah

Last name: Dinin

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My name is Deb Dinin, and I'm writing to share my opinions about land management.  I enjoy the

areas of the GMUG every summer for camping and dirt biking.  These are great areas that I hope stay open to

the public for use both motorized and nonmotorized, but not to close current motorized areas.  I especially enjoy

the motorized single-track loops in these areas.  I support Alternative C since it will protect the current and future

use of these areas for the sports I enjoy.  Thank you for listening to an avid outdoor enthusiast in the GMUG

National Forest areas.


